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April 23, 2020 Zoom Board Meeting
Attending Zoom Meeting: Maryon Evans, John Cissel, Art Crawford, Kay Alspaugh, Gene Gerard, 
Jill Wood, and Karen Boss.

Meeting called to order at 12:39 PM
Due to the Corona Virus Disease we are no longer playing bridge in person. Some of the concerns are:
1. The lease of the Bridge Club is $3,000 per month. What do the owner’s need from us?            How can we help since no one knows how long this quarantine may last?
2. Can we add a night game to the club schedule of playing bridge remotely online?
3. What can we do to promote bridge in our area? How do we reach younger players?
4. Put together a survey to be addressed by all unit members including Caldwell members.
5. Do we rent space somewhere to house tables, chairs, bidding boxes, and dealing machine?

The Fall Tournament needs to be cancelled.
The Christmas Party needs to be postponed until 2021.

Zoom meeting ended at 1:40 PM

**There is now a new website for Q&A and information: boiseacbl394@gmail.com


